
NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
To be held at:

St. Michael’s School (Primary School Hall), Daws Hill Lane

Tuesday 24th May 2022 at 7 pm

As residents within the Daws Hill Neighbourhood Area, you are invited to attend this year’s 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING.   We hope that you will join us and become more familiar 
with the work done on behalf of your Neighbourhood Forum. 

AGENDA

1. Chairman’s Welcome and Opening Comments

2. Daws Hill Neighbourhood Plan

(including a presentation by DHNF’s Planning Authority Liaison Officer)

3. Treasurer’s Report

4. Constitution – see our website (www.dhnf.org) for proposed revised version

(discussion and vote on adopting the revised version)

5. Election of the Management Committee and ‘Chair’

6. Community Infrastructure Levy (‘CIL’)

7. Any Questions 

8. High Wycombe Town Centre Regeneration Update – Cllr Mrs Lesley Clarke

9. Chairman’s Summary

If there are any additional specific topics you would like to be discussed, please notify us in 
advance by e-mailing committee@dhnf.org.

Continued overleaf …….

Daws Hill Neighbourhood Forum



VETTING PLANNING APPLICATIONS

The presentation under item 2 of the Agenda (see overleaf) will include a summary of the 

comments made by the Forum relating to Planning Applications within our Neighbourhood 

Area – as well as an overview of (a) the number of Applications that have been scrutinised, 

(b) the number objected to, and (c) the number of successful objections sustained.

DATABASE OF RESIDENTS
It is important for the Committee to have a more complete / accurate database which will 

enable us to communicate quickly and economically with residents when important matters

arise (such as significant planning applications, road closures, etc.).   If you are happy for 

your details to be held in this way, please e-mail them to info@dhnf.org.   The information 

we are seeking is your family name, postal address and preferred e-mail address – these will

be held securely by the Forum committee.  

NEW COMMITTEE MEMBERS
We would welcome additional help on the Committee to maximise our effectiveness – and 

to provide cover / successors for the key positions (Chair, Secretary, Treasurer, Planning).

The commitment required to serve on our committee is not at all onerous.   To express your

interest in this worthwhile activity, please e-mail committee@dhnf.org.

David Francis
 

(current Acting Chairman)

22nd April 2022
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